
June 26th, 2023 - Announcing 2023 Laurie Ledwidge Memorial Scholarship 

Recipients Olivia Muise & Connor Deal! 

As the Class of 2023 brings their final year of high school to a close many are looking forward to the Fall and 

where their interests will take them to shape their careers! Two bright minds we are happy to help in their 

journey are Olivia Muise and Connor Deal. Both are graduates of Musquodoboit Rural High.  

Olivia, daughter of long time employee, Corey Muise, hopes to one day become a Pharmacist! She starts on 

that 8-year of schooling path with a Bachelor of Science at Saint Mary’s University. She currently works at the 

Guardian Pharmacy in Elmsdale and so has some experience with the profession. Best of luck to Olivia!  

Connor recently completed a co-op work term with 

Brownlands Timber Company and decided Forest Tech-

nician was the career for him. He is off to the Maritime 

College of Forest Technology for their two-year pro-

gram in the Fall. Maybe we’ll be seeing you around 

Connor! Enjoy the program!   

Congratulations to all graduating students and thank 

you to all who applied to the Scholarship this year, you 

have bright futures ahead of you!  

The Laurie Ledwidge Memorial Scholarship was created 

in 2019 by the Ledwidge Lumber family. Every year (if 

financially able), Ledwidge Lumber will award a graduating student(s) with a scholarship to their post-

secondary school of choice, in memory of our Founder, Laurie Ledwidge. Special consideration will be given 

to those students who show a true entrepreneurial spirit and plan to grow a business. The following consid-

erations will be taken into account when granting the scholarship in June of each year: Financial need, Aca-

demic achievement, Extent of community involvement, Leadership skills, Work history, Writing skills, and 

Achievements in particular fields.  

Applications can be picked up at the main office and must be submitted by April 30th of the scholarship year. 

The monetary amount is at the discretion of Jim & Doug Ledwidge and will be given to the school.  
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